
Subject: Changes to DraŌ for the handling of modern self-created characters
From: jk@koremail.com
Date: 9/29/2022, 9:36 PM
To: csluqin@comp.polyu.edu.hk

Dr Lu,

I appreciate all the work you have done on the draft for the handling of modern self-
created characters, and whilst it is I am sure a very accurate description of what has
been discussed so far, however if it is a question of inclusion in PnP that it would be
best to make some changes. Rather than send something via the mailing list I thought it
best to contact you first and ask for the best way to proceed, especially as one change
would effect many parts of the document.

One change to consider that would make the whole document much clearer is to remove
altogether the term "self created" whether or not is speech marks from the document. No
explicit definition of "self created" is given in the document. If we 'self created
characters' as a neutral term means characters created by someone, then aren't all
modern characters received by IRG by definition 'self created characters' and therefore
from the PnP prospective it is at best redundant.

Yours sincerely
John Knightley
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